
The Young Professionals Board (YPB) is an vibrant group of emerging leaders (typically ages 
20-29) who are driven by a passion for empowering girls and making a lasting difference in their 
communities. Through impactful advocacy, fundraising, and leadership initiatives, members will 
play a critical role in advancing Girls on the Run’s reach, helping us serve more girls, and 
amplifying our mission. As a member, you'll have the unique opportunity to gain leadership skills 
while creating meaningful change that empowers young girls to thrive.

Roles & Responsibilities:  
As a member of the GOTR Young Professional Board, you will: 

● Be a passionate ambassador for Girls on the Run Hudson Valley.
● Support fundraising efforts, events, and campaigns.
● Help build partnerships and expand our network of supporters.
● Share ideas to improve programs and engage the community.
● Use your professional network to create new opportunities for GOTR.
● Grow leadership skills in a supportive, collaborative environment.

Requirements: 

● Attend 8 of 10 monthly meetings (no meetings in December or July).
● Complete onboarding orientation.
● Host small community fundraisers in the Hudson Valley to support GOTR scholarships.
● Attend at least two service opportunities per year (e.g., GOTR 5K, Signature Luncheon,

or community events).
● Contribute an annual minimum give/get of $250 (donations, sponsorships, fundraising

efforts, or individual donation).
● Serve a one-year term with the possibility of up to two additional terms if all requirements

are met.

Benefits: 

● Build valuable leadership experience and gain exposure to board-level decision-making.
● Network with other professionals in the community and grow your career.
● Make a tangible, lasting impact on the lives of young girls through Girls on the Run.
● Receive recognition for your contribution to the success and growth of GOTR’s mission.

How to Apply: If you are ready to make a difference and help us shape the future of Girls on 
the Run, we encourage you to apply. The deadline for applications is February 15, 2025. 




